
GLOBALEYE SPRL, GLOBALEYE SA, GLOBALEYE BELGIUM

The Financial Services and Markets Authority (FSMA) warns the public against the activities of
Globaleye SPRL, Globaleye SA and Globaleye Belgium, firms acting as insurance intermediaries
and offering investment services.

Globaleye SPRL, Globaleye SA and Globaleye Belgium have neither the registration required in
Belgium to pursue the activity of insurance intermediation, nor the authorization in order to offer
investment services in or from Belgium.

The FSMA therefore advises against responding to any offers of financial services made by
Globaleye SPRL, Globaleye SA and Globaleye Belgium and against transferring money to  any
account number they might mention.

Globaleye SPRL, Globaleye SA and Globaleye Belgium have their registered office at avenue
Louise/Louizalaan 367, 1050 Brussels.

If you would like to enquire more generally as to the regularity of a transaction being proposed,
please consult the Consumers page of the FSMA website (www.fsma.be). You may also contact the
'Relations with Consumers of Financial Services' department by email (info@fsma.be) or by phone
(+32 2 220 59 10).
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